
Good morning, 

My name is Ivy Ford and I am a musician as well as a supporter of the Red Rooster establishment. Since 
it's opening, the Red Rooster has been somewhat of an institution for music and music lovers for several 
years and has cultivated a sense of community and fellowship. I believe it would be a disservice to 
patrons, musicians and the city of Madison to shut down and eliminate that beacon of culture, The Red 
Rooster has become due to an isolated incident of poor judgment. Such a grave mistake is not what The 
Red Rooster perpetuates and therefore should not have to bear consequences that cease it's existence. I 
believe The Red Rooster should be given grace and should be given continued support to remain in 
business bringing full experiences of live entertainment, dining and community. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Ivy Ford 

 


